
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 6, 2023 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 

Re:  WP Docket No. 07-100  
        Notice of Ex Parte Presentation 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 On February 3, 2023, the undersigned, regulatory counsel to the Enterprise Wireless 
Alliance (“EWA”), had a telephone conversation with Brian Marenco of the Public Safety and 
Homeland Security Bureau.  The parties discussed matters related to the committee proposed in 
the Ninth Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (“FNPRM”) to select the 4.9 GHz Nationwide 
Band Manager and the criteria the FCC might use to choose members of that committee.  They 
also discussed the fact that the FNPRM raises a significant  number of complex issues including 
resolution of the interference standards appropriate for the 4.9 GHz band, and the potential need 
for an extension of the Comment period to provide the FCC with substantive comments on those 
issues.  
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Elizabeth R. Sachs 

 
cc:  Brian Marenco (via email) 


